Babcock &Wilcox

hburg, Va. 24505

Mr. D. B. Vassallo

Assistant Director for LWR

Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Vassallo:
Enclused are 35 copies of non-proprietary lfopical Report
BAW-10085, Revision 3, "Reactor Protection System."

The information contained in this revision is being
submitted to assist in a timely review of RPS-II. It includes
the non-proprietary portions of information submitted in Revisions
4.5 and 6 to BAW-10085P, the proprietary version.

If you have any questions on the material in this topical
report, please contact Mr. G. C. Schieck of my staff.

Very truly yours,
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James H. Taylor
Manager, Licensing
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